
 

   COVID-19 Advisory  
To: Willow Valley Communities Residents 

From: Dennis W. Griest, President and CFO, Willow Valley Living 

Date: August 7, 2020 

Subject: 1 COVID-19 Attributed Death at The Glen 
 

 

Willow Valley Communities reports with great sorrow the death of a Resident at The Glen who 
passed away there on August 4th. The death is COVID-19 attributed. We ask you to please join 
with the entire Community in mourning the passing of this Resident. 

 
We will continue to work with diligence and resolve to protect Willow Valley Communities’ 
Residents and Team Members by implementing and adhering to, or exceeding, the most current 
recommended protocols and guidelines of the expert authorities in the medical and scientific 
communities. 
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